
From: Peter D
To: Ounica Moore
Subject: Re: CEB TERM
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 3:08:39 PM

Ok I would like to serve another term.
Peter

From: Ounica Moore <omoore@cityofpsl.com>
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 9:41 AM
To: Peter D <peterd183@hotmail.com>
Subject: RE: CEB TERM
 
Good Morning Peter,
 
I’ve been informed that you were appointed on Jan 14, 2020 and your end date is Jan 14, 2022.
 

From: Peter D <peterd183@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 1:52 PM
To: Ounica Moore <omoore@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: Re: CEB TERM
 
Ounica,
 
Is the term only 1 year?  I have only been on 1 year.
Yes will continue.
 
Peter
 

Ounica,
 
 
 
 
From: Ounica Moore <omoore@cityofpsl.com>
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 1:50 PM
To: Peter D <peterd183@hotmail.com>
Cc: Peter Dion <PDion@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: CEB TERM
 
Good Afternoon Peter,
 
Hope you’re doing well. Your term as a Consumer Board Member will end January 14, 2022. Please
indicate whether or not you wish to serve on the CEB for
second term.
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Best Regards,
 
Ounica Moore
Contractor Licensing Coordinator
772-873-6371
 
City of Port St Lucie Building Department
Contractor Licensing Division
 


